
Week beginning 24th May 2021.

This week in 
Foundation Stage…

This week we have been learning all 
about how we can help to keep our world 

‘healthy’.  The children have been 
exploring materials, learnt about recycling 
and have even had a go at ‘upcycling’ 
objects to create some inventive new 

products.

.In line with all of this 
we have introduced the 
children to the legend 

that is Sir David 
Attenborough!  They 

have learnt some simple 
facts about him and 
found out about how 
important he has been 
in helping us learn 
about the world and 

what it needs to survive.

Have a happy and safe half term 
everyone!  Remember that it is Farmer 
Day on Tuesday of the first week back.


